
OFCCP
Protecting Workers. Promoting Diversity. Enforcing the Law. Since 1965.

Companies doing business with the 
Federal Government strengthen 
America’s middle class by hiring 

a diverse
workforce

Companies doing business with the 
Federal Government must treat workers

fairly & without
discrimination

opening
doors of

opportunity
for all

workers

Companies doing 
business with the 
Federal Government must 

pay all workers fairly

OFFICE OF FEDERAL CONTRACT COMPLIANCE PROGRAMS
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF LABOR

If you believe that you have experienced discrimination contact OFCCP
1-800-397-6251 | TTY 877-889-5627 | www.dol.gov/ofccp 

The Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs is a civil rights agency responsible for enforcing the requirements that companies doing business with 
the Federal Government take affirmative action to employ women, minorities, people with disabilities, and protected veterans and that they not discriminate.




